Board of Trustees Policy Committee Meeting — April 3, 2018

The Board of Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a Policy Committee Meeting on April 3, 2018 at 5:00
p.m. in the Joliet School Library. Board Members present were Melvin Stene and Kathy Grewell. Also present
were Allison Evertz, Superintendent and Felicia Smith, District Clerk/Business Manager. There were no visitors
in attendance.

Melvin Stene called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.
1R Review of Uniform Complaint Procedure

The Committee reviewed changes to the Uniform Complaint Procedure and approved the new
document to be available at the next regular Board Meeting for a first reading.

V. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m.
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